
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS: Cereal with Toast, Power Punch 
Juice, and Craisins. 
BREAKFAST/SNACK WITH LUNCH FOR COMMUNITY: Papaya Bread, Power Punch 
Juice, and Craisins. 
LUNCH FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS AND COMMUNITY:  Teri, Cheese, or Hamburger, 
Fries, Fruit Slushy, and Fruit Cocktail. 
 

TODAY IS 
TUESDAY, APRIL 20, 2021 

Special Schedule: 
PERIOD 6, QUARTER 4 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube 
channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to 
your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Just a reminder to all that Instructional Material Pickup day for Period 7 is next 
week Thursday, April 22nd. For the list of teachers participating in it, please go to 
our website or Facebook page. Mahalo! 

Class of 2022 Juniors! Save the date! There is a Virtual Student/Parent 
Informational Night next week Wednesday, April 28th, 2021 at 6:30pm. All the 
information is on your school email or at our school website. Mahalo! 

The Hawaii/Pacific Basin AHEC or Area Health Education Center invites you to 
their virtual informational night on Wednesday, April 21st from 5:30pm to 
6:30pm.   

https://hawaii.zoom.us/j/96200838333 
Meeting ID:  962 0083 8333 
Passcode:  ahec 
 

The flyer is on the morning broadcast and it is on our school website as well.  For 
more information, please call (808) 984-3453 or email mauiahec@hawaii.edu 

Seniors - Please check your Lahaina Gmail account for information on withhold 
obligations and lunch refund request.  If you have received an email in regards 
to the any of the two items mentioned, please respond accordingly.  If you 
haven't received an email but still have questions or concerns, please 
email debbie.rogers@k12.hi.us. 
 
 
Class of 2022 Juniors! If you are interested in emceeing this school year’s 
graduation, please email Aunty Pakalana at pakalana.phillips@k12.hi.us Mahalo! 

 
All underclassmen returning to Lahainaluna next school year:  

There is an important information about your schedule for next school year. 
Check the envelope with your spring report card. There should be a report in 
there with the classes you signed up for next school year. Make sure you check 

that report and sign up for any changes on the form.  The link for the form can be 
found at our school website.  Deadline to change the classes is May 7th.  Mahalo! 

Storm water Photo contest! Do you help keep storm water runoff, the ocean, 
and our streams clean?  The County of Maui would love to see photos of your 
efforts. Share your photos with them on social media for a chance to win 
monthly prizes. For more information, go to our school website or Facebook 
page. Mahalo! 
 
Next Steps to Your Future is a summer program for Hawai'i's public high school 
graduating class of 2021. Their program includes two initiatives, plus an 
opportunity for your graduate to be eligible for a Next Steps Scholarship to 
attend a University of Hawaii campus in the Fall 2021. There is a lot of 
information on their flyer so please check it out on your school email or our 
school website. Sign up deadline is May 30th. 
 
 
 If you are a student, between the ages of 12 and 16 who has always wanted to 
learn to speak Mandarin or has dreams of working for the US government in 
national security, then this may be the opportunity you need to get your foot in 
the door! The 2021 STARTALK Hawai‘i Chinese Teacher Institute, through the 
University of Hawai'i', is seeking 12 students (US residents or legal permanent 
residents only) to learn Chinese language (Mandarin) and contemporary culture. 
All tuition and fees are covered by the STARTALK grant, which is funded by the 
U.S. National Security Agency. The program runs June 28-July 9 and classes are 
taught from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. (Hawaii Standard time), synchronously via Zoom, 
followed by additional tasks and challenges to be completed asynchronously. The 
application deadline is April 20, 2021, and late or incomplete submissions will not 
be considered. The application link is on the daily bulletin or the school website.  
For further questions, please contact: Jialin “Sunny” Sun Email: jialin@hawaii.edu 
Phone: 808-956-2663 
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